

Executive Committee Notes

Friday 25th of March

Present

Robert Leo Tucker, Vice President Barts and The London (RLT)
 Radhika Thiagarajan, Vice President Communities (RT)
 Muneer Hussain, Vice President Welfare (MH)
 Bilge Kacmaz, Vice President Science & Engineering (BK)
 Saynab Shariff, Vice President Humanities & Social Sciences (SS)

Apologies

Adi Sawalha, President (AS)

In attendance:

Alvin Ramsamy, Deputy Chief Executive Officer (AR)
 Charlotte Kendrick, Deputy Managing Director (CK)

Notes of the meeting

	Notes	Actions
1	<p>Bilge Strategy Data Collection – all Exec supported an event in Library square to help collect data on Thursday. PGR Reps – met to discuss recent issues with Subject Rep election and the PG Hub, Saynab and Radhika also attended. DEAG – Updated on the PG Hub and PG communications. Internship Project – looking and doing something similar for the website as done for PG funding e.g. tips, guidance and engagement content. Looking at what events could be run, will be speaking to careers. Faculty Student Experience Staff – they are supporting with some of the University meetings</p>	
2	<p>Radhika Returned from two weeks of sick leave and have been catching up. Ukraine – discussed with Students' Union staff and executive officers, the statement and collating and communicating the support available. Meeting with the University taking place to plan ahead for support. PG – discussing with reps the governance structure, they would like specific PG representation. Alumni Café – event taking place on 30th March, working on that. International Forum – discussed helping Ukraine, Russian and other affected students. Senior staff will be liaising with national bodies on these issues. Asking what UUK are doing on this. Also discussed having a sustainable plan for international work study visa issues and bursaries and scholarships available. Graduate Attributes – meeting today. Equality Diversity & Inclusion Steering group also taking place today.</p>	
3	<p>Saynab Ethical Investment – a presentation was given about how ethically QM can invest, Students' Union staff and reps are going to be reviewing and looking at an actual policy. Senate – Attended this, went through the Unions report. Ukraine – spent time working on the statement. Societies have fed back positively. Inclusive Curriculum – planning a workshop, discussed structure of it and how it impacts next year. Attainment Gaps – discussed analysing the data and what will be done about it. Study Spaces – looking at practical needs e.g. furniture, connectivity. And discussed top student needs for spaces. NSS/PTES – NSS response has been low, also discussed PTES.</p>	
4	<p>Muneer Ramadan – met with BL ISoc to discuss their plans, Residences would like to collaborate.</p>	

	<p>Study Well – planning has started. Dates have been proposed, likely to start week after Easter until June/July as medic exams go on until then.</p> <p>EDISG – also attending that later.</p> <p>Bidets – student reached to discuss installing this, Muneer looking at previous similar policies and what happened to them.</p>	
5	<p>Rob</p> <p>Estates – looking at future plans for the School of Medicine</p> <p>University Feedback – QM have set up a task force looking at how to get student feedback. Is quite a varied group and includes students and led to interesting discussion</p> <p>Association Dinner – you’ve been working on this.</p>	

To find out more about any of the above contact a member of the Executive Committee - www.qmsu.org/reps/exec